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Walter Infant School 

Taekwondo Club 
Dear Parents,

We have completed the Second Level Beginners Course and now would like to offer places for our third and final set of lessons beginning after the Easter break.
These will further knowledge and skill. 
Places will again be available from me via the form below or by my email.
The timetable will be from April 30th to July 9th 2019.

Please let me know as soon as possible to book a place.
In the meantime, have a lovely Easter
With best wishes
Nick Colgate (4th Dan Black Belt) Instructor
Email: n.colgate@taschen.com
2019 Summer Term TAEKWONDO Activity
Name…………………………………………………………………………………………
Class………………………………………………………………….

Monday / Tuesday (please indicate)
Cost: 57.50
For Bank Transfers, my details are:

Bank: HSBC

A/C No: 71565214

Sort Code: 40 – 47 – 39

Ref: “your surname”
